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From: Howard Brown - NOAA Federal <howard.brown@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, March 21, 2019 8:22 AM


To: Barbara Byrne


Subject: ROC on LTO EFH


Hi Barb. I am trying to get Mike Hendrick over here to work on the EFH but it seems more challenging than I


expected to get a commitment on dates. Our schedule shows EFH drafting for about 30 days in March, which


has largely past by, but my thinking has been that the EFH drafting can be more flexible than the ESA part,


largely because it usually relies on the ESA analysis. I am thinking April 1-30 would be a good window that


would allow him to start off by working with Susan on structure and outline and then he could start drafting the


effects using the draft effects analysis. We would then probably need him for about 10 days in May to work on


EFH recommendations and final editing. Please let me know what you think.


Howard


--
Howard L. Brown


Policy Advisor

NOAA Fisheries, West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce
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